
Help name our 
new schools

You can participate in local history and suggest a name for Surrey’s 
newest schools! The Surrey Board of Education invites public 
submissions to help name two new schools to be built at:

• 17335 2 Ave. – Douglas/Dufferin Park-area elementary (Site 180)

• 16666 23 Ave. – Grandview/Edgewood Drive-area elementary (Site 206)

According to school board policy, school names should reflect the history 
or geography of the neighbourhood or community. Special consideration 
is given to names that have significant meaning to students and 
members of the community.

Email suggestions and if desired, a short explanation, by June 8, 2018 to 
schoolnames@surreyschools.ca.

Please be sure to indicate the school site number beside each name 
suggestion.

(As many different people often suggest the same name, or close variations of the 
same name, acknowledgement is not given to those who suggest a school name that 
is later chosen by the board).
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